Annual Sulley Rides
Report from Robert Sulley

33 rd Annual Sulley Rides 2024

The 33rd Annual Sulley Rides were held on Sunday 17th March, starting and
finishing at Lutterworth Town Hall. The rides are reliability rides held each
year over a choice of four distances. The weather was wet early but began to
dry out by mid-morning so those who chose to start later had the best of the
weather.

This year 65 participants took part in the rides. It would have been 66 but
unfortunately Alan Hartshorne broke a spoke on his way to the start and was
unable to participate. This year the most popular distance was the 100km route
which was ridden by 29 people. 27 rode the 70km route, and 9 rode the 5S0km
route. Tea, coffee, cake and biscuits were served all day at the Town Hall
which proved to be very popular with all the participants. Riders this year
came from across the midlands and beyond which gave many people the
chance to catch up with friends old and new.

Thank you to everyone from Leicestershire and Rutland who rode this year,
and we look forward to seeing everyone next March for the 34th annual Sulley
Rides!
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